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I take serious exception to the "rapid fire activators" section of this proposed bill 

specifically. Why would you limit the ability to have "rapid fire" to only people that are 

rich and can afford transferable machineguns? Is it to treat the poor residents of the 

state as having less rights than their wealthy neighbors?  

Is it your intention to make thousands of Oregonians instant criminals because they 

already bought, at significant financial investment, something that was legal (as 

recently adjudicated by SCOTUS)? That is the apparent result of this with no 

"grandfather clause" for existing mechanisms. Perhaps there should at least be an 

"amnesty registration" period for the mechanisms, to limit the negative repercussions 

on currently law-abiding Oregonians.  


